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This plan shows little change to the previous one that was so soundly rejected. The scale of development on the 
Green Belt in south Warrington is utterly shameful and should not be allowed. Why destroy the character of the 
lovely villages of Walton, Stretton, Grappenhall and Appleton Thorn in this way?  Surely it makes more sense 
to develop Brownfield sites and upgrade existing infrastructure. 

There is no clear plan to improve local roads and building 430 new houses in Lymm without new transport 
infrastructure is ridiculous. 

How much has this planning work cost the taxpayers of Warrington already?  It is disgraceful that local people 
who completely oppose the whole basis of this plan are paying out for the ongoing work on it. It is 
undeliverable, based on unrealistic assumptions and unwanted by the people most affected by it. 

Richard Johnson 




